
From: James Gowans  

Sent: 21 January 2025 19:12 

To: David Fowler 

Subject: 2024/4662/P_Museum Street 

 

Dear Mr Fowler  

I note the submission by the applicant to vary the existing conditions 

imposed on this permission and I urge officers to recommend refusal. 

It is essential that the conditions regarding the storage of waste etc. and the 

restrictions on delivery hours are maintained in order to preserve the 

amenity of the local residents and the character of the area and further to 

ensure that unreasonable demands are not placed on local services. 

Sincerely 

James Gowans 

6 COMPTON AVENUE 

BRIGHTON 

BN1 3PN 

 


